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Upcoming Events

Aug. 25 - 26  -  NO SCHOOL

Aug. 30 - 3K begins

Sept. 2 - Chapel devotion at 8:15 am in church

August Birthdays

Aug. 10 - DeLue Miller

Aug. 11 - Tucker Olsen

Aug. 30 - Bentley Needham

Registration Forms

Parents, if you have not yet returned the Student Profiles, Contacts, Demographics or

Immunization forms for your child(ren), please do so as soon as possible. You can drop

them off at the School Office, which is now located in the former Preschool classroom.

Thank you!



Hot Lunch

On Fridays, we like to offer a hot lunch to our students that is provided by parent

volunteers. It is our hope to begin serving hot lunch starting next week Friday,

September 2, but as of right now, we do not have any volunteers. Please, if you can help

us out for the next few weeks or at any other time during the school year, go to our

Signup Genius on our school website. If you have any questions regarding hot lunch,

please contact Mrs. Sargent either by email at school@stjohnpeshtigo.org or by phone

at 920-228-1563. If we do not have any volunteers for a given Friday, it will be noted in

the Wednesday school newsletter. Please make sure to send a packed lunch with your

child(ren) that Friday.

2022-2023 School Theme

Our school theme for this year is “Our Sins are Many, His Mercy is More” and is based

on the reading from Titus 3:3-5. The logo is found at the top left corner of our

newsletter and on the banner on the front wall of school. It will also be on our school

themed T-shirts.

Mission Offering

Our first semester mission offering will be going to the Thai Village,

Inc, a nonprofit organization that works with artisans in Thailand

(Southeast Asia) to support economic self-sufficiency and Christian

education. To learn more about this exciting organization and their history and

connection to our WELS mission work in Thailand, please visit their website at

thaivillage.org   Mission offerings will be collected during our chapel service on Fridays.

Our total mission offering from last semester, which was sent to the Antioch Foundation

to help support Esperanca with an irrigation project in Peru, came to $495.75. The

Antioch Foundation then matched our gift and sent a total of $1,000 to Esperanca!! To

God be the glory!

2 Corinthians 9:11 – You will be made rich in every way so that you can be generous on

every occasion, and through us your generosity will result in thanksgiving to God.
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